
Thank you for your patience while we complete this vital work. As with all construction projects, some work may be  
re-scheduled due to weather or other conditions.

This summer, be water smart. Commit to minimizing your water use by turning off the tap while brushing your teeth.  
For more tips visit york.ca/savewater

NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION  
Sherwood Forest Pumping Station and Holland Landing Elevated Tank Upgrades

In the Town of East Gwillimbury

Construction Inquiries:

Kenny Ching 			 
Project Manager		
Environmental Services, Public Works  
York Region			    
905-953-6437	  
Kenny.Ching@york.ca

General Inquiries:

Access York  
York Region 
1-877-464-9675 
accessyork@york.ca

If you have  
any questions,  
please contact:

What Can You Expect?

• �Access to all homes and buildings will be maintained

• There is no impact to your water services

• �Construction will be limited to the work site, however there may be increased construction-related traffic in and out of the site

• �Due to the nature of the work, there will be some construction-related noise and dust from the equipment and trucks, though every 
effort to minimize this will be made

When? July 2022 to May 2023

The Regional Municipality of York is making improvements at the Sherwood Forest Pumping Station and Holland Landing Elevated Tank 
located at 2 Pear Blossom Way, in the Town of East Gwillimbury.  The work will extend the life of the pumping station and elevated tank,  
and support the continued supply of safe, quality drinking water to your community. 


